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[DOCUMENTALO J39399-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 8:37 AM 
To: 'Jim Sim' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Grenelefe Water Treatment Debacle 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Jim Sim <jhs099@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 6:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Grenelefe Water Treatment Debacle 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To the Florida PSC. 
I own a part time residence in Aspenwood. Our unit is occupied from December thru April. If this absurd rate 
increase goes through, it will destroy our community, I can't speak for my neighbors, but I would sell 
immediately. I strongly suspect that forcing the residents out might be part of a larger plan to acquire the land at 
a deep discount. 

James Sim 
Aspenwood Unit 54 
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